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LEARNING WITH JESUS TO BE THE BEST WE CAN BE! 

Wednesday 12th June 2019 

This week we  thought about Pentecost. We discussed what Jesus said to His disciples—He asked them to love 

one another as He had loved them. And He said that if they did this, then God would send the Holy Spirit to be 

with them forever. The Holy Spirit would teach the disciples everything they needed to know once Jesus had left 

and would remind them of Jesus' words while He was with them. Jesus also said that if we love Him, His Father 

will love us and make His home in us.  

What do you think this means? 

How can you make a home ready for God? (e.g. in your hearts, lives or to prepare your own home...) 

How would you make God feel welcome? 

 

Loving Father, give us your Spirit, give us your courage, so that we may follow you and love you all the days of our 
lives. Let us share this love with others. Amen. 

Class  Gold Medals   

Seacole   

Teresa   

Nightingale   

Mandela   

Barnardo   

Gandhi   

King   

Class  
Attendance 

this week: 

Attendance to 

date this year: 

Whole School 

 % this week: 

Seacole 98.5 96.7 

98.1% Teresa 96.3 96.9 

Nightingale 98.0 98.1 

Mandela 97.7 97.3 % to date: 

Barnardo 97.2 96.2 

97.1% Gandhi 99.4 97.8 

King 99.7 96.7 

Thank you very much for 
your generous donations 
of flowers for the May 

Procession and for joining 
us for a lovely Mass. 
We gave some of the 
flowers to church and 

some to brighten up the day of 
our friends over at  Abbeyfield. 

Many thanks! 

This week’s ethos: ‘I know how to show I am sorry’   

 

OurY4 children alongside some of 

our parishioners will be  making 

their First Holy Communion on 

SATURDAY at St Mary and St 

Monica’s at 11am.  

 

Please pray for 

them. 
 



If you are worried or concerned about the safeguarding of any of our pupils, please make an appointment to speak to Mrs     

Robinson , Miss Lister or Miss Nugent who are our safeguarding leaders.                                                                              

Any other concerns should be raised with the class teacher.  

Dates Time Who What 

Week beg 10th June  All week  
Y1 Phonics check 

Whole school Healthy living week 

Fri 14th June 
9:05 Whole school Y5 lead assembly 

All day Y3-6 Kiddi cooks 

Sat 15th June 11am Y4 First Holy Communion 

Sun 16th June 12pm Y4  FHC celebration at school 

Tues 18th June All day NEW reception starters New reception (2019 start) open day 

9:05 Whole school Y4 lead assembly 
Fri 21st June  

All day Y3 School trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

Sat 22nd June 9am Y4-6 Football tournament 

Fri 28th June 9:05 Whole school Y3 lead assembly 

Fri 5th July All day Y1 School trip to Skipton Castle 

Other News: 

Thank you to Y4 who raised over £100 in their 

recent bun sale for school funds. Well done 

everyone and thank you to parents for supporting it. 

 

Our Faith Leaders celebrated Mass at Leeds 

Cathedral with the Bishop who thanked them for 

our incredible donation to the Good Shepherd 

Fund. 

 

Healthy Living Week 

Thank you to Miss Kilcoyne for all of the activities she has organised this week 

to promote healthy living in our school. We have had healthy 

workshops encouraging exercise and healthy living lessons. On Friday 

there will be cooking lessons and the children have had chance to cook 

up a storm in the renovated ‘Kids’ Kitchen’! We also have a class 

competition to see who will win the women’s Football World Cup—come on 

England! 

What can you do to stay healthy? 

 

Our new children who will be starting with us in September will be visiting us on 

Tuesday 18th June. I am sure you will make them and their parents feel most 

welcome! 

 

Please do not arrive at school 

before 3pm. The gates gates gates will 

not be opened before 3pm as 

the bottom carpark/ play-

ground is used as a teaching 

space until then. Arriving too 

soon and waiting outside 

blocks the road for others 

users. Please also do not leave 

your car engines running as it 

is bad for our children’s 

health and the environment. 

Thank you for your             

cooperation. 

 

Our Be Attitudes 

Be a disciple of Jesus 

Be a true friend to others 

Be kind and respectful 

Be sensible around school 

Be a good listener 

Be the best you can be! 


